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Trashlands Alison Stine 2021-10-26 "This thought-provoking apocalypse noir fires
on all cylinders.” –Publishers Weekly starred review From the author of Road Out
of Winter, winner of the 2021 Philip K. Dick Award, comes a resonant, visionary
novel about the power of art and the sacrifices we are willing to make for the
ones we love A few generations from now, the coastlines of the continent have been
redrawn by floods and tides. Global powers have agreed to not produce any new
plastics, and what is left has become valuable: garbage is currency. In the
region-wide junkyard that Appalachia has become, Coral is a “plucker,” pulling
plastic from the rivers and woods. She’s stuck in Trashlands, a dump named for the
strip club at its edge, where the local women dance for an endless loop of
strangers and the club's violent owner rules as unofficial mayor. Amid the
polluted landscape, Coral works desperately to save up enough to rescue her child
from the recycling factories, where he is forced to work. In her stolen free
hours, she does something that seems impossible in this place: Coral makes art.
When a reporter from a struggling city on the coast arrives in Trashlands, Coral
is presented with an opportunity to change her life. But is it possible to choose
a future for herself? Told in shifting perspectives, Trashlands is a beautifully
drawn and wildly imaginative tale of a parent's journey, a story of community and
humanity in a changed world. “A harrowing tale that is a natural extension of our
current climate crisis.... Highly recommended.” –Booklist, starred review
Deliberately Divided Nancy L. Segal 2021-10-15 In Deliberately Divided, Nancy
Segal revisits a controversial study that tracked the development of separated
twins and triplets. None of the adoptive parents were told that they were raising
a multiple birth baby. The truth was shocking for these parents and twins, many of
whom have shared their unimaginable stories for the first time.
Adoptionland Janine Myung Ja 2014-07-21 Ever wondered what it's like to be
adopted? This anthology begins with personal accounts and then shifts to a bird's
eye view on adoption from domestic, intercountry and transracial adoptees who are
now adoptee rights activists. Along with adopted people, this collection also
includes the voices of mothers and a father from the Baby Scoop Era, a modern-day
mother who almost lost her child to adoption, and ends with the experience of an
adoption investigator from Against Child Trafficking. These stories are usually
abandoned by the very industry that professes to work for the "best interest of
children," "child protection," and for families. However, according to adopted
people who were scattered across nations as children, these represent typical
human rights issues that have been ignored for too long. For many years, adopted
people have just dealt with such matters alone, not knowing that all of us—as a
community—have a great deal in common.
The Girls Who Went Away Ann Fessler 2007-06-26 “A remarkably well-researched and
accomplished book.” —The New York Times Book Review “A wrenching, riveting book.”
—Chicago Tribune In this deeply moving and myth-shattering work, Ann Fessler
brings out into the open for the first time the astonishing untold history of the
million and a half women who surrendered children for adoption due to enormous
family and social pressure in the decades before Roe v. Wade. An adoptee who was
herself surrendered during those years and recently made contact with her mother,
Ann Fessler brilliantly brings to life the voices of more than a hundred women, as
well as the spirit of those times, allowing the women to tell their stories in
gripping and intimate detail.
Firekeeper's Daughter Angeline Boulley 2021-03-16 A REESE WITHERSPOON x HELLO
SUNSHINE BOOK CLUB YA PICK An Instant #1 New York Times Bestseller Soon to be
adapted at Netflix for TV with President Barack Obama and Michelle Obama's
production company, Higher Ground. “One of this year's most buzzed about young
adult novels.” —Good Morning America A TIME Magazine Best YA Book of All Time
Selection Amazon's Best YA Book of 2021 So Far (June 2021) A 2021 Kids' Indie Next
List Selection An Entertainment Weekly Most Anticipated Books of 2021 Selection A
PopSugar Best March 2021 YA Book Selection With four starred reviews, Angeline
Boulley's debut novel, Firekeeper's Daughter, is a groundbreaking YA thriller
about a Native teen who must root out the corruption in her community, perfect for
readers of Angie Thomas and Tommy Orange. Eighteen-year-old Daunis Fontaine has
never quite fit in, both in her hometown and on the nearby Ojibwe reservation. She
dreams of a fresh start at college, but when family tragedy strikes, Daunis puts
her future on hold to look after her fragile mother. The only bright spot is
meeting Jamie, the charming new recruit on her brother Levi’s hockey team. Yet
even as Daunis falls for Jamie, she senses the dashing hockey star is hiding
something. Everything comes to light when Daunis witnesses a shocking murder,
thrusting her into an FBI investigation of a lethal new drug. Reluctantly, Daunis
agrees to go undercover, drawing on her knowledge of chemistry and Ojibwe
traditional medicine to track down the source. But the search for truth is more
complicated than Daunis imagined, exposing secrets and old scars. At the same
time, she grows concerned with an investigation that seems more focused on
punishing the offenders than protecting the victims. Now, as the deceptions—and
deaths—keep growing, Daunis must learn what it means to be a strong Anishinaabe
kwe (Ojibwe woman) and how far she’ll go for her community, even if it tears apart
the only world she’s ever known.
Being Adopted Amy Wilkerson, LCSW 2021-12-07 Being Adopted is a book for younger
adoptees of any background. It simply outlines universal adoption experiences that
are relatable to adoptees as they process and reflect on their unique
circumstances and emotions. This book offers an opportunity for adoptees to feel
validated and normalize their thoughts and feelings. Not only does Being Adopted
serve as a support for younger adoptees but it also comes with a guide for
caregivers to adopted children. Being Adopted serves as a tool for the adoptive
family. Share your experiences and pictures by tagging #beingadoptedbook.
Power Hitter Christine A. Forsyth 2014-03-11 Connor might need a pinch runner,
pinch catcher, and pinch thrower, but can he ever hit a baseball out of the park!
So when Connor ends up staying with his baseball-loving relatives in Winnipeg for
the summer, he allows his cousin to talk him into trying out for the baseball
team. Connor isn t surprised when he doesn t make it, but he is disappointed. It s
going to take some powerful coaching and more than a little help from his friends
to get Connor on the team. [Fry reading level - 3.6]
Twenty Things Adopted Kids Wish Their Adoptive Parents Knew Sherrie Eldridge
2009-10-07 "Birthdays may be difficult for me." "I want you to take the initiative
in opening conversations about my birth family." "When I act out my fears in
obnoxious ways, please hang in there with me." "I am afraid you will abandon me."
The voices of adopted children are poignant, questioning. And they tell a familiar
story of loss, fear, and hope. This extraordinary book, written by a woman who was
adopted herself, gives voice to children's unspoken concerns, and shows adoptive
parents how to free their kids from feelings of fear, abandonment, and shame. With
warmth and candor, Sherrie Eldridge reveals the twenty complex emotional issues
you must understand to nurture the child you love--that he must grieve his loss
now if he is to receive love fully in the future--that she needs honest
information about her birth family no matter how painful the details may be--and
that although he may choose to search for his birth family, he will always rely on
you to be his parents. Filled with powerful insights from children, parents, and
experts in the field, plus practical strategies and case histories that will ring
true for every adoptive family, Twenty Things Adopted Kids Wish Their Adoptive
Parents Knew is an invaluable guide to the complex emotions that take up residence
within the heart of the adopted child--and within the adoptive home.
MUTTS' Shelter Stories Patrick McDonnell 2008-05 Pairs "Shelter Stories" comic

The Child Catchers Kathryn Joyce 2013-04-23 The award-winning journalist and
author of Quiverfull reveals how adoption has become entangled in the conservative
Christian agenda as a reflection of pro-life initiatives, explaining how child and
family well-being has become a lesser priority in a market increasingly driven by
profit and religious ideology.
Kinship by Design Ellen Herman 2009-08-01 What constitutes a family? Tracing the
dramatic evolution of Americans’ answer to this question over the past century,
Kinship by Design provides the fullest account to date of modern adoption’s
history. Beginning in the early 1900s, when children were still transferred
between households by a variety of unregulated private arrangements, Ellen Herman
details efforts by the U.S. Children’s Bureau and the Child Welfare League of
America to establish adoption standards in law and practice. She goes on to trace
Americans’ shifting ideas about matching children with physically or
intellectually similar parents, revealing how research in developmental science
and technology shaped adoption as it navigated the nature-nurture debate.
Concluding with an insightful analysis of the revolution that ushered in special
needs, transracial, and international adoptions, Kinship by Design ultimately
situates the practice as both a different way to make a family and a universal
story about love, loss, identity, and belonging. In doing so, this volume provides
a new vantage point from which to view twentieth-century America, revealing as
much about social welfare, statecraft, and science as it does about childhood,
family, and private life.
Through Adopted Eyes Elena S Hall 2018-10-26 Through Adopted Eyes explores the
world of adoption from the viewpoint of adoptees. Russian adoptee Elena S. Hall
shares her own story and thoughts on the subject of adoption in addition to
interviews from other adoptees of different ages, heritages, and perspectives.
Whether you are an adoptive parent, curious about adoption, or an adoptee
yourself, this unique collection of memoirs provides real insight into lives
directly impacted by adoption.
The First 1,000 Days Roger Thurow 2016-05-03 "Your child can achieve great
things." A few years ago, pregnant women in four corners of the world heard those
words and hoped they could be true. Among them were Esther Okwir in rural Uganda,
where the infant mortality rate is among the highest in the world; Jessica
Saldana, a high school student in a violence-scarred Chicago neighborhood;
Shyamkali, the mother of four girls in a low-caste village in India; and Maria
Estella, in Guatemala's western highlands, where most people are riddled with
parasites and moms can rarely afford the fresh vegetables they farm. Greatness? It
was an audacious thought, given their circumstances. But they had new cause to be
hopeful: they were participating in an unprecedented international initiative
designed to transform their lives, the lives of their children, and ultimately the
world. The 1,000 Days movement, a response to recent, devastating food crises and
new research on the economic and social costs of childhood hunger and stunting, is
focused on providing proper nutrition during the first 1,000 days of children's
lives, beginning with their mother's pregnancy. Proper nutrition during these days
can profoundly influence an individual's ability to grow, learn, and work-and
determine a society's long-term health and prosperity. In this inspiring,
sometimes heartbreaking book, Roger Thurow takes us into the lives of families on
the forefront of the movement to illuminate the science, economics, and politics
of malnutrition, charting the exciting progress of this global effort and the
formidable challenges it still faces: economic injustice, disease, lack of
education and sanitation, misogyny, and corruption.
Adoption Janine Myung Ja 2020-08-26 Adoption: What You Should Know reveals
surprising and necessary information needed before you consider adopting or
relinquishing a child. If you are adopted, you will also find value in this book.
It will give you deeper insight into your own adoption and global bird's eye view
on the practice. Learn how the child movement began, spread, and why some domestic
and international adult adoptees are against the practice today. Know more about
the history and the industry than the professionals in the field. This
unconventional history book has been called mind-blowing by fellow adoptee-rights
activists. The main movements of children are organized into four sections and
referred to as Orphan Ships (Europe), Orphan Trains (America), Orphan Planes
(Asia), and Orphan Trafficking (Africa). This investigation by the co-founder of
Adoption Truth & Transparency Worldwide Network, the largest adoptee-led group on
social media, offers the information you need to make informed decisions about the
practice. *NOTE: Previously sold as Adoption History 101: An Orphan's Research.
Selling Transracial Adoption Elizabeth Raleigh 2018 "Chosen Children" examines the
role of the adoption marketplace in shaping how transracial adoptive families are
sorted and matched, and analyzes what these practices suggest about race in the
United States. In contrast to previous work on race and adoption markets that
focus on the experiences of adoptive parents, Raleigh's project focuses on
adoption workers--social workers, attorneys, and counselors. Taking a market
approach that treats adoptive parents as consumers and children as commodities,
Raleigh brings together interviews with adoption practitioners, participant
observation at adoption information sessions, and adoption statistics in order to
demonstrate how the downturn in supply of "adoptable honorary white children"
(which she defines as Asian and hispanic children) led to the increased popularity
of the transracial adoption of foreign-born and biracial black children.
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
complete, uncensored history of the award-winning The Daily Show with Jon Stewart,
as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen years, The
Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders between television
comedy, political satire, and opinionated news coverage. It launched the careers
of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted the hypocrisies of the
powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behind-the-scenes gags,
controversies, and camaraderie will be chronicled by the players themselves, from
legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members and writers-including Samantha
Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve Carell - plus some of The Daily
Show's most prominent guests and adversaries: John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck,
Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral history takes the reader behind the
curtain for all the show's highlights, from its origins as Comedy Central's
underdog late-night program to Trevor Noah's succession, rising from a scrappy
jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to become part of the beating heart of
politics-a trusted source for not only comedy but also commentary, with a
reputation for calling bullshit and an ability to effect real change in the world.
Through years of incisive election coverage, passionate debates with President
Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes
on Wall Street and racism, The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for
the first time, the people behind the show's seminal moments come together to
share their memories of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks,
romances, blow-ups, and moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's
most groundbreaking shows.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would
not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Incidents in the Life of a Slave Girl (EasyRead Super Large 20pt Edition) Harriet
A. Jacobs 2008-11-05 Books for All Kinds of Readers Read HowYouWant offers the
widest selection of on-demand, accessible format editions on the market today. Our
7 different sizes of EasyRead are optimized by increasing the font size and
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strips with real-life testimonials of pet owners who have rescued their pets from
animal shelters, and includes an authoritative adoption guide that encourages
readers to adopt from shelters.
Finding Fernanda Erin Siegal 2012-05-15 A compelling, dramatic narrative of how an
American housewife discovered that the Guatemalan child she was about to adopt had
been stolen from her birth mother, shedding light on the alarming and growing
problem of international adoption fraud. Over the past five years, over 100,000
children were adopted into the United States, 20,000 of whom came from Guatemala.
Finding Fernanda, a dramatic true story paired with investigative reporting, tells
the side-by-side tales of an American housewife who adopts a two-year-old girl
from Guatemala and the birth mother whose two children were stolen from her. Each
woman gradually comes to realize her role in what was one of Guatemala's most
profitable black-market industries: the buying and selling of children for
international adoption. Finding Fernanda is an overdue, unprecedented look at
adoption corruption--and a poignant, riveting human story about the power of hope,
faith, and determination. From the Hardcover edition.
Satan's Silence Debbie Nathan 2001 Communities throughout the United States were
convulsed in the 1980s and early 1990s by accusations, often without a shred of
serious evidence, that respectable men and women in their midst—many of them
trusted preschool teachers—secretly gathered in far reaching conspiracies to rape
and terrorize children. In this powerful book, Debbie Nathan and Mike Snedeker
examine the forces fueling this blind panic.
Shattered Bonds Dorothy Roberts 2002-12-25 Shattered Bonds is a stirring account
of a worsening American social crisis--the disproportionate representation of
black children in the U.S. foster care system and its effects on black communities
and the country as a whole. Tying the origins and impact of this disparity to
racial injustice, Dorothy Roberts contends that child-welfare policy reflects a
political choice to address startling rates of black child poverty by punishing
parents instead of tackling poverty's societal roots. Using conversations with
mothers battling the Chicago child-welfare system for custody of their children,
along with national data, Roberts levels a powerful indictment of racial
disparities in foster care and tells a moving story of the women and children who
earn our respect in their fight to keep their families intact.
The Primal Wound Nancy Newton Verrier 2009-09 Originally published in 1993, this
classic piece of literature on adoption has revolutionised the way people think
about adopted children. Nancy Verrier examines the life-long consequences of the
'primal wound' - the wound that is caused when a child is separated from its
mother - for adopted people. Her argument is supported by thorough research in
pre- and perinatal psychology, attachment, bonding and the effects of loss.
I Am Nujood, Age 10 and Divorced Nujood Ali 2010-03-02 “I’m a simple village girl
who has always obeyed the orders of my father and brothers. Since forever, I have
learned to say yes to everything. Today I have decided to say no.” Nujood Ali's
childhood came to an abrupt end in 2008 when her father arranged for her to be
married to a man three times her age. With harrowing directness, Nujood tells of
abuse at her husband's hands and of her daring escape. With the help of local
advocates and the press, Nujood obtained her freedom—an extraordinary achievement
in Yemen, where almost half of all girls are married under the legal age. Nujood's
courageous defiance of both Yemeni customs and her own family has inspired other
young girls in the Middle East to challenge their marriages. Hers is an
unforgettable story of tragedy, triumph, and courage.
Adoption in America E. Wayne Carp 2009-12-14 "Includes research on adoption
documents rarely open to historians . . . an important addition to the literature
on adoption. Highly Recommended." ---Choice "Sheds new light on the roots of this
complex and fascinating institution." ---Library Journal "Well-written and
accessible . . . showcases the wide-ranging scholarship underway on the history of
adoption." ---Adoptive Families "[T]his volume is a significant contribution to
the literature and can serve as a catalyst for further research." ---Social
Service Review Adoption affects an estimated 60 percent of Americans, but despite
its pervasiveness, this social institution has been little examined and poorly
understood. Adoption in America gathers essays on the history of adoptions and
orphanages in the United States. Offering provocative interpretations of a variety
of issues, including antebellum adoption and orphanages; changing conceptions of
adoption in late-nineteenth-century novels; Progressive Era reform and adoptive
mothers; the politics of "matching" adoptive parents with children; the radical
effect of World War II on adoption practices; religion and the reform of adoption;
and the construction of birth mother and adoptee identities, the essays in
Adoption in America will be debated for many years to come.
Quiverfull Kathryn Joyce 2009-03-01 Kathryn Joyce's fascinating introduction to
the world of the patriarchy movement and Quiverfull families examines the twentyfirst-century women and men who proclaim self-sacrifice and submission as model
virtues of womanhood—and as modes of warfare on behalf of Christ. Here, women live
within stringently enforced doctrines of wifely submission and male headship, and
live by the Quiverfull philosophy of letting God give them as many children as
possible so as to win the religion and culture wars through demographic means.
From the Trade Paperback edition.
Romania Roelie Post 2007
Scary Stories for Young Foxes Christian McKay Heidicker 2019-07-30 A 2020 Newbery
Honor Recipient! Christian McKay Heidicker, author of the Thieves of Weirdwood
trilogy, draws inspiration from Bram Stoker, H. P. Lovecraft and Edgar Allan Poe
for his debut middle-grade novel, a thrilling portrait of survival and an
unforgettable tale of friendship. "Clever and harrowing." —The Wall Street Journal
"Into the finest tradition of storytelling steps Christian McKay Heidicker with
these highly original, bone-chilling, and ultimately heart-warming stories. All
that’s needed is a blazing campfire and a delicious plate of peaches and
centipedes.” —Kathi Appelt, Newbery Award honoree and National Book Award finalist
The haunted season has arrived in the Antler Wood. No fox kit is safe. When Mia
and Uly are separated from their litters, they discover a dangerous world full of
monsters. In order to find a den to call home, they must venture through field and
forest, facing unspeakable things that dwell in the darkness: a zombie who hungers
for their flesh, a witch who tries to steal their skins, a ghost who hunts them
through the snow . . . and other things too scary to mention. Featuring eight
interconnected stories and sixteen hauntingly beautiful illustrations, Scary
Stories for Young Foxes contains the kinds of adventures and thrills you love to
listen to beside a campfire in the dark of night. Fans of Neil Gaiman, Jonathan
Auxier, and R. L. Stine have found their next favorite book. A Booklist 2019
Editors' Choice Selection
The Children Money Can Buy Anne Moody 2018-01-26 Foster care and adoption can be
rewarding ways to become parents. But the system itself seems almost rigged for
failure, confusion, fraud, and disappointment. This book takes readers on an
insider’s tour of the system, its successes and failures, and the joys adoption
can bring through the real stories of those involved on all sides.
Uncle Tom's Cabin Harriet Beecher Stowe 2009-01-01 It is the best known book about
American slavery, and was so incendiary upon its first publication in 1852 that it
actually ignited the social flames that led to Civil War less than a decade later.
What began as a series of sketches for the Cincinnati abolitionist newspaper The
National Era scandalized the North, was banned in the South, and ultimately became
the bestselling novel of the 19th century. Today, controversy over this
melodramatic tale of the dignified slave Tom, the brutal plantation owner Simon
Legree, and Stowe's other vividly drawn characters continues, as modern scholars
debate the work's newly appreciated feminist undertones and others decry it as the
source of enduring stereotypes about African Americans. As one of the most
influential books in U.S. history, it deserves to be read by all students of
literature and of the American story. American abolitionist and author HARRIET
BEECHER STOWE (1811-1896) was born in Connecticut, daughter of a Congregationalist
minister and sister to abolitionist theologian Henry Ward Beecher. She wrote more
than two dozen books, both fiction and nonfiction.
We Are All Human Beings Paul Kimball 2020-12-19 Paul Kimball, a biracial adoptee,
explores his own abandonment issues as he searches, and eventually reunites with
his birth parents. After a seemingly joyous reunion, his birth mother, a Caucasian
professional cellist, rejects him. This causes him to seek out his Armenian birth
father, who along with his extended family, accepts him as one of their own.
Paul's birthparents met at the Hollywood Methodist Church in 1961. Vahe had
immigrated from Iraq to California, while Wendy gave cello concerts throughout the
United States. After Wendy became pregnant, they decided to have an abortion in
Mexico, and upon arrival, changed their minds. As directed by her parents, Wendy
had her baby in secret in Fort Bragg. Vahe was told that the baby had been
aborted. After one week with Wendy, Paul was given up for adoption. He was placed
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in foster care through Children's Home Society for four and a half months. Being
biracial, Paul was considered a "Hard to Place" baby. The Kimballs, a wonderfully
liberal Berkeley family, decided to adopt Paul. On Paul's first birthday, November
22nd, 1962, he was officially adopted three hours before the assassination of
President Kennedy. Paul became a professional French Horn player, conductor and
music teacher. He had always been deeply moved by the cello, especially the
recordings of Jacqueline Du Pre. Music was his life, and cello his therapy. After
marrying and becoming a father of two daughters, Paul searched for his
birthmother. Upon learning that she was a cellist, he was even more determined to
meet her. After several months and false leads, he found her name in the
Musician's Union directory. This led to a three-hour phone call with birth mother,
Wendy. Paul and Wendy met in L.A. and had a beautiful three-month reunion. That
summer, she went to New York to play in an orchestra. While there, she made the
decision to keep Paul a secret. She was afraid of being thought of as a "slut."
She stopped all communication. When the horrors of 911 happened, Paul left one
last message on her phone. This led Wendy to contact his mother in law, and let
her know that Paul must never contact her again. In shock, Paul decided to search
for his birth father. With some clues provided by Wendy, including his last name,
Paul tracked down Vahe through his brother Vasken. On Christmas day, Vasken
announced to his extended family that Vahe had an unknown son, much to their
astonishment. That evening, Paul called Vasken who handed the phone to Vahe. The
first words that Vahe said to him were "Son, I love you!" For twelve years, Vahe,
Paul and the extended Armenian community got to know and love each other. Paul
kept tabs on Wendy through her summer orchestra's website. One summer he noticed
that she wasn't listed. He learned through a facebook message that Wendy had died
a few years earlier. Paul found her gravesite, but no marker, just grass. He
decided to design one for her. When the marker was completed, he visited it alone,
in tears, while listening to cello music. Paul's adopted parents, and Vahe passed
away. His adopted father committed suicide three days after his mother passed
while looking at her pictures. Now that his parents were gone, Paul continued to
contemplate his abandonment issues. The realization that we are all human beings,
adopted or not, and that we are all a part of nature, has brought much comfort and
healing.
Family Matters E. Wayne Carp 1998 Family Matters cuts through the sealed records,
changing policies, and conflicting agendas that have obscured the history of
adoption in America and reveals how the practice and attitudes about it have
evolved from colonial days to the present.
We Are Family Susan Golombok 2020-10-06 From one of the world's leading experts,
this absorbing narrative history of the changing structure of modern families
shows how children can flourish in any kind of loving home. The past few decades
have seen extraordinary change in the idea of a family. The unit once understood
to include two straight parents and their biological children has expanded
vastly—same-sex marriage, adoption, IVF, sperm donation, and other forces have
enabled new forms to take shape. This has resulted in enormous upheaval and
controversy, but as Susan Golombok shows in this compelling and important book, it
has also meant the health and happiness of parents and children alike. Golombok's
stories, drawn from decades of research, are compelling and dramatic: family
secrets kept for years and then inadvertently revealed; children reunited with
their biological parents or half siblings they never knew existed; and painful
legal battles to determine who is worthy of parenting their own children. Golombok
explores the novel moral questions that changing families create, and ultimately
makes a powerful argument that the bond between family members, rather than any
biological or cultural factor, is what ensures a safe and happy future. We Are
Family is unique, authoritative, and deeply humane. It makes an important case for
all families—old, new, and yet unimagined.
The Justices Behind Roe V. Wade Bob Woodward 2021-10-05 A thrilling, behind-thescenes account of the revolutionary Roe v. Wade Supreme Court ruling. The Justices
Behind Roe V. Wade offers a front-row seat to the inner workings of the Supreme
Court that led to the monumental Roe v. Wade decision. Spanning from 1969 to 1972,
Pulitzer Prize–winning author Bob Woodward and coauthor Scott Armstrong report on
the masterful maneuvering and politicking that affected the court’s decisions and
created obstacles for the landmark ruling. Abridged from the #1 bestseller The
Brethren, this is an exquisite work of reporting on one of the most important
rulings of the United States.
Black Hills Nora Roberts 2009-07-07 In this #1 New York Times bestseller, Nora
Roberts takes readers deep into the rugged hills of South Dakota, where the
shadows keep secrets, hunters stalk the land, and a friendship matures into
something more.... Cooper Sullivan spent the summers of his youth on his
grandparents’ South Dakota ranch, sharing innocent games and stolen kisses with
the neighbor girl, Lil Chance. Now, twelve years after they last walked together
hand in hand, fate has brought them back to the Black Hills. Though the memory of
Coop’s touch still haunts her, Lil has let nothing stop her dream of opening the
Chance Wildlife Refuge, but something—or someone—has been keeping a close watch.
When small pranks and acts of destruction escalate into a heartless attack on
Lil’s beloved cougar, memories of an unsolved murder have Coop springing to action
to keep Lil safe. Both of them know the natural dangers that lurk in the wild
landscape of the Black Hills. But a killer of twisted and unnatural instincts has
singled them out as prey....
Do Parents Matter? Robert A. LeVine 2016-09-06 When it comes to parenting, more
isn't always better-but it is always more tiring In Japan, a boy sleeps in his
parents' bed until age ten, but still shows independence in all other areas of his
life. In rural India, toilet training begins one month after infants are born and
is accomplished with little fanfare. In Paris, parents limit the amount of agency
they give their toddlers. In America, parents grant them ever more choices,
independence, and attention. Given our approach to parenting, is it any surprise
that American parents are too frequently exhausted? Over the course of nearly
fifty years, Robert and Sarah LeVine have conducted a groundbreaking, worldwide
study of how families work. They have consistently found that children can be
happy and healthy in a wide variety of conditions, not just the effort-intensive,
cautious environment so many American parents drive themselves crazy trying to
create. While there is always another news article or scientific fad proclaiming
the importance of some factor or other, it's easy to miss the bigger picture: that
children are smarter, more resilient, and more independent than we give them
credit for. Do Parents Matter? is an eye-opening look at the world of human
nurture, one with profound lessons for the way we think about our families.
No More Vietnams Richard M. Nixon 1985 "In writing No More Vietnams, Richard
Nixon-with the unique perspective of the man who served us America's commander-inchief during the war's most difficult stage-has set out to dispel the myths of
Vietnam, to show why we failed in Vietnam, and to contribute to the development of
policies that will help avoid such failures in the future. In doing so, President
Nixon analyzes the role that four presidents, the military, the Congress, the
media, and the antiwar movement played in the Vietnam debacle." -- Front jacket
flap
Growing God’s Family Samuel L. Perry 2017-06-13 Illustrates the hidden challenges
embedded within the evangelical adoption movement. For over a decade, prominent
leaders and organizations among American Evangelicals have spent a substantial
amount of time and money in an effort to address what they believe to be the
“Orphan Crisis” of the United States. Yet, despite an expansive commitment of
resources, there is no reliable evidence that these efforts have been successful.
Adoptions are declining across the board, and both foster parenting and fosteradoptions remain steady. Why have evangelical mobilization efforts been so
ineffective? To answer this question, Samuel L. Perry draws on interviews with
over 220 movement leaders and grassroots families, as well as national data on
adoption and fostering, to show that the problem goes beyond orphan care. Perry
argues that evangelical social engagement is fundamentally self-limiting and
difficult to sustain because their subcultural commitments lock them into an
approach that does not work on a practical level. Growing God’s Family ultimately
reveals this peculiar irony within American evangelicalism by exposing how certain
aspects of the evangelical subculture may stimulate activism to address social
problems, even while these same subcultural characteristics undermine their own
strategic effectiveness. It provides the most recent analysis of dominant elements
within the evangelical subculture and how that subculture shapes the engagement
strategies of evangelicals as a group.
American Baby Gabrielle Glaser 2022-01-25 A New York Times Notable Book The
shocking truth about postwar adoption in America, told through the bittersweet
story of one teenager, the son she was forced to relinquish, and their search to
find each other. “[T]his book about the past might foreshadow a coming shift in
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the future… ‘I don’t think any legislators in those states who are anti-abortion
are actually thinking, “Oh, great, these single women are gonna raise more
children.” No, their hope is that those children will be placed for adoption. But
is that the reality? I doubt it.’”[says Glaser]” -Mother Jones During the Baby
Boom in 1960s America, women were encouraged to stay home and raise large
families, but sex and childbirth were taboo subjects. Premarital sex was common,
but birth control was hard to get and abortion was illegal. In 1961, sixteen-yearold Margaret Erle fell in love and became pregnant. Her enraged family sent her to
a maternity home, where social workers threatened her with jail until she signed
away her parental rights. Her son vanished, his whereabouts and new identity known
only to an adoption agency that would never share the slightest detail about his
fate. The adoption business was founded on secrecy and lies. American Baby lays
out how a lucrative and exploitative industry removed children from their birth
mothers and placed them with hopeful families, fabricating stories about infants'
origins and destinations, then closing the door firmly between the parties
forever. Adoption agencies and other organizations that purported to help pregnant
women struck unethical deals with doctors and researchers for pseudoscientific
"assessments," and shamed millions of women into surrendering their children. The
identities of many who were adopted or who surrendered a child in the postwar
decades are still locked in sealed files. Gabrielle Glaser dramatically
illustrates in Margaret and David’s tale--one they share with millions of
Americans—a story of loss, love, and the search for identity.
The Final Case David Guterson 2022-01-11 From the award-winning, best-selling
author of Snow Falling on Cedars—a moving father-son story that is also a taut
courtroom drama and a bold examination of privilege, power, and how to live a
meaningful life. A girl dies one late, rainy night a few feet from the back door
of her home. The girl, Abeba, was born in Ethiopia. Her adoptive parents, Delvin
and Betsy Harvey—conservative, white fundamentalist Christians—are charged with
her murder. Royal, a Seattle criminal attorney in the last days of his long
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career, takes Betsy Harvey’s case. An octogenarian without a driver’s license, he
leans on his son—the novel’s narrator—as he prepares for trial. So begins The
Final Case, a bracing, astute, and deeply affecting examination of justice and
injustice—and familial love. David Guterson’s first courtroom drama since Snow
Falling on Cedars, it is his most compelling and heartfelt novel to date.
Son With Two Moms Anthony Hynes 2015-12-14 I was taken in at the age of three by
Mary Hynes and Janet Simons, after being separated from my mother, who suffered
from schizophrenia. After that time, I was shuffled in and out of my grandmothers
home before being placed in an orphanage, where I remained for one year. After a
tumultuous court battle, I went home with the only two women brave enough to raise
me. However, neither I nor my guardians could have imagined the trials awaiting
our family after the proceedings ended.This story is about a young boy adopted by
two lesbians of a different race than mine. However, it is much more than that.
The harrowing custody battle that shaped an otherwise beautiful childhood, and my
mother's battle with cancer, forced me to look at the world in shades of grey at a
far younger age than I would have liked. Those experiences, many of them dealing
with issues of race and sexuality, helped me stand out when I wanted to fit in. I
yearned to be an average child, but people kept asking me about the two women who
came to pick me up from school everyday. "e;Why are they white? And do they sleep
in the same bed?"e; Children kept asking, waiting for an answer. My responses to
their queries began to dovetail into deeper stories, explaining not only my life,
but my viewpoints as well.One day a college professor discovered one of these
viewpoints in one of my papers and suggested I keep writing. Although sharing my
story with my closest friends was hard, the prospect of opening up my life to
multitudes of people I didn't know was harder. However, in spite of myself, I
began to write. From my mother's last hospital stay to my grandmother's
questioning of my sexuality, to the first time I was ever told my moms were going
to hell: every moment was important, and every event became a chance to become a
better person by standing up for what I believed in, my family.
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